## YOUNGSTOWN STATE UNIVERSITY

## INTER-OFFICE CORRESPONDENCE

Prof. Hugh Earnhart, Chairman Academic Standards and Events Committee

DATE 11 February 1983

FROM Larry Esterly, Chairman Senate Executive Committee

SUBJECT: Recognition at Commencement Exercises of Students Graduating with Special Honors (Summa Cum Laude, Magna Cum Laude, Cum Laude).

The question has been raised at several meetings of the Senate Executive Committee this academic year as to the possibility of giving honors graduates greater recognition at commencement exercises. It is the committee's understanding that such recognition is now limited to designation in the printed program. At minimum, and additionally, might honors graduates be asked to stand for special recognition and approval? The Executive Committee respectfully requests that consideration of the question be undertaken by the members of the Academic Standards and Events Committee.

cc: Dr. Bernard Gillis, Provost
Members, Senate Executive Committee